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Mr Kevin Gordon 
Case Officer 
Environment & Transport Team  
The Planning Inspectorate  
3A Eagle Wing  
Temple Quay House  

2 The Square Temple Quay  
Bristol  
BS1 6PN 

Date:  10 February 2020 

Your ref:  APP/PCU/CPOP/V0728/3226769 

Our ref: NESBITP\170678-000143 

Direct:  +44 113 200 4149 

Email:  peternesbit@eversheds-sutherland.com 

 

 
By E-mail: kevin.gordon@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 

Dear Kevin 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Eversheds Sutherland (International) LLP 
 
cc    Joanna Vincent, Persona Associates (By E-mail)  

 Neil Thomas, STDC (By E-mail) 

The South Tees Development Corporation (Land at the Former Redcar Steel Works, 
Redcar) Compulsory Purchase Order 2019  
 
As you know, in this matter we act on behalf of Teesside Windfarm Limited (“TWL”) and its 

group holding company EDF Energy Renewables Limited (together referred to as “EDF” in this 
letter).   
 
Further to our letter of 14 January 2020, we can confirm that EDF has now entered into a 
formal agreement with the South Tees Development Corporation (“STDC”) which completed 
today, 10 February 2020.    
 

In light of the above position, please accept this letter as formal confirmation that EDF hereby 
withdraws its objection (submitted in written form on 8 May 2019) to the Order.   

 
We should be grateful for acknowledgement of receipt of this letter. 


